FDOT
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GOVERNOR Miami. FL 33172 INTERIM SECRETARY

February 22, 2019

Mr. Steven McAlearney
Engineering Director

City of Key West

1300 White Street

Key Biscayne, Florida 33040

Subject: Award Concurrence Letter
Bahama Village Cultural Resource Assessment
FM # 440023-1
Federal ID: D617-050-B
Contract: GOO97
County: Monroe

Mr. McAlearney,
The Florida Department of Transportation has received Form 525-010-49 “Local Agency
Program Checklist for Federally Funded Professional Services Contracts (Federal and State

Requirements)”.

This letter serves as concurrence with City of Key West planning consultant selection process.
Subsequently, City of Key West can proceed with the award recommendation to Aecom.

For further reference, please contact District 6 LAP Project Manager Alfredo Reyna by
telephone at (305) 470-5288 or email Alfredo.Reyna@dot.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,

Xiomara Nunez, MBA
District Local Program Administrator

Cc: Alfredo Reyna, File
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